
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We write to you today with a top-secret St Andrew’s mission, and we would be really grateful if you 
could help! 
 
Next week, our brilliant staff team will begin preparing the school for the festive period, to try to 
make this very unique December as warm, and as Christmassy, and as jolly as ever for our children, 
despite the current very difficult climate that we all find ourselves in this year. They will be trimming 
the halls, decorating trees and doing their utmost over the coming weeks too, to ensure that their 
bubbles are buzzing with festivities and cheer, to make this time of the year as special as possible for 
our children - not even Coronovirus can dampen our Christmas spirit! 
With this in mind, we would really like to give our wonderful staff team a little surprise boost of 
Christmas cheer too, by creating a wall of thanks and joy for them to read and enjoy...and this is 
where we need your help! 
 
If you could write a little message of support, hope or thanks to the staff, then we will display every 
single message received on our special wall, which will be unveiled to staff when it's complete! 
It could be a message to a particular person, a group of people, or staff as a whole. It could be a 
message of thanks, hope or solidarity. It could be a message, a poem, a personal mantra, an 
inspirational quote or a line from a scripture - whatever you like! You may like to sign your name, or 
leave it anonymous, the choice is yours! 
 
You can help us to create this very special wall by emailing your message by Sunday 27th 
November....but remember, it's a secret surprise that staff don't know anything about! 
 
head@st-andrews.lincs.sch.uk  
 
Thank you so much in advance for taking a few minutes of your time to help with this special 
request, as we know this will mean such a lot to our team in these challenging times. 
 
Kindest regards, 
Mr Hodgson  
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